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Work area set-up adjacent to Highway 17 and Tannery Road 
August 23, 2021 

Beginning the week of August 23, Fraser Crossing 
Partners will start utilizing the open area adjacent 
to Highway 17 eastbound off-ramp to Tannery 
Road in Surrey. This work area will be fenced and 
used to store materials and equipment. Trailers 
will also be moved on site. 
 
Existing dirt within the work area will also be 
excavated and transported to other Project areas 
when required.    
 
No traffic impacts are anticipated from these 
activities; however, when required, traffic control 
personnel will be on site to direct traffic, 
pedestrians, and cyclists. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Crews will mobilize on site during the week 
of August 23. 

The work area will remain in use for the 
duration of the Project. 

 

Hours of Work 
Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.  
Ancillary work on site may occur at night and on 
Sundays. 

 

Traffic  
When required, traffic control personnel 
will be on site to direct traffic, pedestrians, 
and cyclists. All traffic pattern changes will 
be well signed.  

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents will see crews on site and may 
hear some noise associated with on site vehicles, 
equipment and the use of excavators. No traffic 
impacts are anticipated. 
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